THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY

NOTICE TO ALL TENDERERS (ADDENDUM)

CONTRACT No. SCM 29 OF 24/25

APPOINTMENT OF A CONTRACTOR (6CE) FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE
COPESVILLE PHASE 3C — RUPAR CRESCENT RESERVOIR PROJECT & AC WATER
PIPELINE REPLACEMENT WITHIN WARD 30

The Tender Notice in respect of the above contract which was advertised on 29 October 2024,
in the Witness newspaper, CIDB, National Treasury E-Tenders and this Municipality’s
websites, refers.

Following the Non-Compulsory Tender Briefing and Site Inspection Meetings held on 14
November 2024, in respect of the above tender, this Notice serves to inform all prospective
Bidders that the original tender document issued from Wednesday, 30 October 2024, is hereby
retracted and replaced with a Revised Tender Document. The revised tender document is
available from 12h00 on Friday, 22 November 2024, on National Treasury e-Tender
Publication Portal on www.etenders.gov.za_and can be downloaded and printed at the
Tenderers cost.

For any technical related enquiries regarding the Specifications, Drawings and the Bill of
Quantities (BOQ), Tenderers must contact either:

Name Contact No. E-Mail Address Organisation
Duran Gengan 072 615 485 9 | dgengan@jtnconsulting.co.za JTN Consulting
Ms. Fathima Mota 081 450 206 0 | fathima.mota@msunduzi.gov.za Msunduzi
Municipality

The closing date has been extended until 12h00 on Thursday, 12 December 2024. The terms
and conditions regarding the submissions of tenders shall continue to apply.

MRS. N M NGCOBO (ACTING CITY MANAGER)



http://www.etenders.gov.za/

